
Safer West Norfolk  
 
Exhibition and Information Event 
King’s Lynn Corn Exchange 
Tuesday September 26th 9.30 to 3.30 

  

Schools are invited to send representatives or class groups to this event, 

which is being organised by the West Norfolk Partnership and is the first of its 

kind in Norfolk. 

  

West Norfolk is a very safe place to live, so a strong message of the event is 

that people should take sensible precautions, but should not be unreasonably 

fearful of quite small risks. 

  

The event will also be asking for people’s views on how they feel, and what 

would make them feel safer. 

 

‘Safer West Norfolk’ includes information and displays on many aspects of 

crime and crime prevention, and an insight into the work of agencies that are 

rarely in the spotlight, as well as those in the front-line in tackling crime. 

  

Representatives from many agencies will be on hand to talk about their work, 

including: Police and Fire Services, the new Police and Community Support 

Officers (PCSOs), Probation, Youth Offending Teams, Norfolk Drug and 

Alcohol Action Team, Domestic Violence Teams and Victim Support. 

  

If you plan to send classes or larger groups of pupils to this event, it would 

help the organisers if you could you please contact John Birchall on 07721 

551877 beforehand. 
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